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Dear W�: /!,(9NYI 

Thank you for your letter dated June 27, 2019, regarding Green Road and Cedarwood
Lake Road off Highway 340 in New Tusket. 

The Operations Supervisor for Saulnierville ordered new signs for Green Road and will
install them once they arrive. Also, there are plans to pavement patch some of the worst
areas of Green Road this summer maintenance season. 

It is my understanding that Cedarwood Lake Road was graded on July 11, 2019. Regular
maintenance will continue through the summer season. 

If you have any questions, please email the local Area Manager, Pamela Mehlman­
Shand, at pamela.mehlman-shand@novascotia.ca or call 902-742-2416. 

c: Greg Newell, District Director Western
Honourable Gordon Wilson, MLA Clare-Digby (gwilson@claraedigby.ca)
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